

14th July 2016

Term: Summer two

Week: Six

Reception Newsletter

The children enjoyed their transition visit to year one on Tuesday. They were very excited to meet Miss Robinson and had a good look around their new classroom. Miss Robinson gave out a welcome letter so make sure they have remembered to show you.

This week, we have been talking about our sunflowers and how to look after them. We found out about how pollen is transferred from one flower to the next and then used to help create new seeds. We have sent the sunflowers home so the children can carry on watching them grow over the summer. We would love to see any photos of giant sunflowers after the holidays.

The children have been helping to make pirate decorations and are really excited about our pirate party. I am sure you will hear all about our fun packed day after school on Friday.

Welly Appeal

If your child has out grown their old wellington boots we would welcome any donations. We plan to use them as planting pots to decorate our school grounds.



No more junk!

We have plenty of junk boxes to use up over the last few days so we don't need anymore.

Super Stars

Congratulations to Jake and Jessica W. who are our stars of this week. Keep up the hard work in September!

A big well done to Maisie Lou and Etienne who were chosen to be the VIP's on Friday.



A Big Thank you

Many thanks for your continued support this year. You have been wonderful supplying us with junk boxes and sending in donations for our many strange requests!

We have also really enjoyed welcoming so many parents and carers in for mystery reader or to share a particular talent.

We hope you have a wonderful summer break. Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Newbould and Miss Kirby

















